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Welcome Back!

The kids had so much fun playing outside in the sand. They

are learning to share and get along with one another!

Reminder to Bring:

Sunscreen

Toothbrush 

Toothpaste

Events

WIU Balloon Rally-
Balloon Glow

Saturday, Sept. 11th 
@ approx. 7:30pm. 

At the WIU Vince Grady Field!

The children this week are learning
about the importance of play time

and making friends. Play is an
important part of social 

 development because it allows for
them to learn how to interact with

other people. 
We would like to have the children

here by 9 am. to  join in on the
morning fun and activities!


